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As someone who will be 63 years old this year I am VERY concerned that Oregon 

prepare for everyone's aging. We cannot allow our people, most of whom worked 

their whole lives, live in abject poverty and isolation. The legislation is needed now 

more than ever given that the Federal Government has been taken over by greedy 

sociopaths. Please support HB 3497. I really don't want to live in a chicken coop at 

80 years old. 


